
Wiltshire Council 

Trowbridge Area Board 

11 July 2013 

Peter Black Site Update to Report 

The period for compliance with the Untidy Site Notice expired on 4th July. In the 

meantime, officers have been advised that contractors have been appointed by the 

official receiver to undertake the required works in the week beginning 15th July. 

Officers will continue to monitor the situation; in the event that the required works are 

not undertaken as stated, officers will be presenting a report to a future Western area 

Planning Committee in respect of further action to secure compliance with the 

Notice, which will include direct action in default of compliance.  

Stephen Hawkins 

Team Leader (Enforcement) 

E-mail Stephen.Hawkins@wiltshire.gov.uk  

 


